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Subject: [Fwd: Re: Letter from FONVCA]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Sun, 10 Feb 2008 12:44:44 -0800
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: RE: Letter from FONVCA
From: "Richard Walton, Mayor" <mayorwalton@dnv.org>
Date: Sun, 10 Feb 2008 12:30:40 -0800
To: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>

Thanks Brian. This issue is being discussed at the Mayors' Council on Translink, which Diane Watts chairs. This Council, set up in the new legislation, is lukewarm at
best about the new relationship, and we are very taken aback by the decisions made thus far....totally out of line with public expectations. Your suggestion will be
discussed by Council....thanks for your ongoing good work.....best wishes, Richard
 
 

From: Brian Platts [mailto:bplatts@shaw.ca] 
Sent: Saturday, February 09, 2008 11:26 PM
To: DNVCouncil
Cc: FONVCA
Subject: Letter from FONVCA

Mayor & Council:

At the January 17 meeting of the Federation of NV Community Associations (FONVCA) a discussion ensued over the Translink Board's decision to hold its
meetings in camera. Members of FONVCA agreed that holding such meetings behind closed doors goes against the spirit of open and accountable governance. As
a result of this discussion the following motion was adopted unanimously:

"That FONVCA requests that the Council for the District of North Vancouver give strong consideration towards:

 objecting  to the newly appointed Translink Board holding their meetings behind closed doors
 working with other municipalities in support of the above"

Sincerely,
Brian Platts
Federation of NV Community Associations
Ph. 604-988-5594 
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